United Nations

International Strategy tor Disaster Reduction
GoK Secretariat, Nairobi

Nairobi, 10 April 2007

Prof. G-C. M. Mutiso
Muticon Limited
Email: muticon@wananchi.com

Dear Prof. Mutiso,

EXPERTS MEETING ON STRENGHTENING COORDINATION FOR DROUGHT RISK
REDUCTION IN KENYA, 24 APRIL 2007, NAIROBI SAFARI CLUB HOTEL, LILIAN
TOWERS, UNIVERSITY WAY, NAIROBI.

It is a great honour for the Office of the President of the Government of Kenya and the United Nations
Secretariat for the International Strategy on Disaster Reduction (UN/ISDR), Aftica Unit, to invite you to
attend the “Experts Meeting on Strengthening Coordination for Drought Risk Reduction in Kenya”, which is scheduled
for 24 April 2007 at the Nairobi Safari Club Hotel, Lidian Towers, University Way, Nairobi.

The objective of the meeting is to find a strategy to develop a common framework for strengthening
coordination and harmonising policies and programmes telated to Drought Risk Reduction in Kenya.

The meeting will bring together a select group of about 40 drought experts from Government, United
Nations Agencies, International Development and Humanitarian Organizations, NGOs, Academicians and
Scientists working in Kenya.

Your early confirmation of participation will enable us make the necessary arrangements.

Kindly send your confirmation to Ms Pamela Mubuta, UN/ISDR via Email: Painela.Mubuta{@unep.org or
Fax: 020-762-4726.

Please find attached the background papert with draft agenda.

Yours sincerely,
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M;t. Davies\Micho Mwaluma M:s. Martin Owor

Deputy Sectetary and Senior Regional Coordinator

Cootdinatoft National Platform on Disaster Reduction  Africa Unit

Office oI the President United Nations Secretariat for the Strategy for
Ministry of State for Special Programmes Disaster Reduction (UN/ISDR)



